
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 23, November  

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
I am pleased to inform you that I have organised a Year 9 incentive trip to the Alton Towers 
Resort.  The trip will involve leaving on Thursday 29 June, once we arrive we will be using 
the theme park and Splash Landings waterpark.  In the evening a meal will be provided at 
the resort's Flambo Jambo restaurant and we will be staying at the Alton Towers Theme 
Park Hotel.  On Friday 30 June, we will return to the theme park and leave to return back at 
school for late afternoon. The cost of the trip is £160, with a £10 deposit required by Friday 
9th December 2022. 
 
As we encourage all our students to achieve their best we will be introducing a criteria for 
them to be able to attend this amazing opportunity.  Between the dates of Thursday 24 
November 2022 and Thursday 22 June 2023, your child's attendance must be at 95% or 
above, medically approved reasons will be taken into consideration with this figure.  On 
Tuesday 22 June, which is the final Year 9 data drop, your child must be “secure” or “above” 
in their learning progress.   
 
If you would like your child to participate in this trip, please ensure you pay the required 
deposit before 9th December via ScoPay.  Full payment will be due by 15th May 2023, if you 
would like to pay in instalments you can pay £37.50 per month from 31st January 2023. If 
your child does not meet the requirements to attend the trip on the 22nd June, then you will 
receive a full refund. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Joy 
Head of Year 9 

 


